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Dear Licensing 
 

Re: Late Temporary Event Notice 
 

Clasic Restaurant, 502-508 High Road, Tottenham N17 9JF 
 
 

With reference to the above premises, the Police Licensing Team will be rejecting 
the Temporary Event Notices. 
 
The applicant is applying for the dates 24tth June  to 25th June starting 2000 hrs and ending 
0330 Hrs (24th) for 300 people, to carry out the licensable activities of: 
 

• Supply of alcohol by or on behalf of a club to a member 
• Provision of regulated entertainment  
• Late night Refreshment  

 
Police object in entirety and make representations due to the fact that the local authority 
following numerous breaches of the Licencing act by the premises are currently under notice 
of intention to serve a closure notice pursuant to S76 Antisocial Behaviour, Crime and 
Policing Act 2014 by the Local Authority. 
 
Notice to this effect was served to a Mr Alin Mandache on the 16th February 2022 by the 
Senior Lawyer Litigation Dept. for the London Borough of Haringey. 
 

___ 



In addition to this on the 14th February 2022 whilst licensable activities were being carried 
out at the premises without lawful authority, disorder broke out and it was discovered that a 
patron had received injuries consistent with an offence of assault occasioning Grievous 
bodily harm from within the premises whereby Police were called by a victim in the street. 
 
 
The above application was submitted by Miss Cornelia Cotlogut, with limited information as 
to the nature of the event, and submitted as a TEN on Friday the 10th June 2022.  
 
Police have concerns that premises are not managed in a lawful manner and we have no 
trust that these premises would uphold any of the licensing objectives if allowed a temporary 
event notice .In fact from previous history all indications would be that there is a real risk of 
Public Nuisance and risk to patrons due to insufficient effective management of the premises 
whereby Crime and Disorder is allowed to proliferate unabated.  
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